
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

IOLTA FUND OF THE BAR OF NEW JERSEY 

2019 IOLTA REGISTRATION 

 

Pursuant to Rule 1:28A, participation in the IOLTA program is mandatory for every attorney 
engaged in the private practice of law. Regulations of the IOLTA Fund of the Bar of New Jersey 
approved by the Supreme Court require that trust accounts subject to Rule 1:28A shall be 
registered annually with the IOLTA fund.  

NEW FOR 2019: IOLTA will no longer be mailing an IOLTA registration package. Instead, 
instructions for IOLTA registration will be emailed mid December to billing email addresses on 
file with attorney registration. Instructions for 2019 IOLTA registration will also be posted on 
www.ioltanj.org mid December.  

For the 2019 IOLTA registration, law firms will be required to download necessary registration 
forms for submission to IOLTA. Our registration cycle will begin on January 2, 2019. Forms 
must be returned to the IOLTA Fund of the Bar of New Jersey by March 1, 2019. 

Please call 732-247-8222 or email info@ioltanj.org with any questions.  
 
 
 
Mary E. Waldman 
For the IOLTA Board of Trustees 
November 30, 2018 

 


